ACCIDENT TO BOEING VERTOL 234 LR G-BWFC NEAR SUMBURGH, SHETLAND
ISLES, ON 6 NOVEMBER 1986

The Inspector's report on the above accident was submitted to the Secretary of State for

Transport by the Chief Inspector of Accidents on 28 January 1988.
The Boeing Vertol Company has since served a notice of review on the Secretary of State who
has asked the Crown Agent, Edinburgh, to set in hand the procedures necessary for a Review

Board.

Under this procedure the Inspector's report cannot be published until the Review Board has

completed its work. The two reports will then be published together.
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